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AGENDA 
 

TOWN OF CLINTON REGULAR BOARD MEETING 

 
January 21, 2025 

 

Call meeting to order –  
 

Prior months meeting minutes –  
 

Treasurers Report/Financial Review –  
 

Review and pay bills – 

 
Fire Department Report –  

 

EMS/First Responders Report –  

 

Recreation Board Report –  

 

Community Building Report –  

 

Roads and Bridge Report –  

 

Old business –  

 

New Business –  

 

Public Comment- 

 

Adjourn -  
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

   



TOWN OF CLINTON REGULAR BOARD MEETING 
 

December 17, 2024 
 

The regular meeting of the Town of Clinton was called to order by Chairman Peter 

Ramfjord at 6:00 PM with Supervisors Peter Ramfjord and Robert Butler, Treasurer 

Elaine Santi, Fire Chief Jim Theodore, and Clerk Brian Mayry.   All in attendance recited 

the Pledge of Allegiance. 
 

The minutes of the last regular meeting were distributed by the Clerk. Supervisor Butler 

motioned to wave reading the minutes and accept the minutes as distributed, second by 

Chaiman Ramfjord. Motion carried unanimously. 
 

The Treasurer’s Report was provided by Treasurer Santi.  Chairman Ramfjord motioned 

to accept the financial report, second by Supervisor Butler and unanimously carried. 
 

Supervisor Butler motioned to pay the submitted bills and claim forms. The motion was 

second by Chairman Ramfjord and prevailed unanimously. 
 

Fire Chief Theodore stated the Department responded to three department alarms.  Chief 

Theodore addressed the Township Board stating that the Department will be needing to 

replace expiring turnout gear, three sets will be steeply discounted as trial wear.  Not all 

members will need gear replaced this year as some was purchased more recently.   

Current AFGP grants are being worked on inhouse, the grants will be an apparatus and a 

second for radios, AEDs, vent fan and CO oximeter. 
 

Chairman Ramfjord reported that skating rink ice is being built but the water pump on the 

hydrant is not functioning, he will have Peterson Well Drilling trouble shoot the problem.  

Chairman Ramfjord also reported that the township roads are slick but plowed. 
. 

Chairman Ramfjord motioned that the meeting be adjourned until the next regular 

meeting on January 21, 2025, beginning at 6:00 PM.   Supervisor Butler second and the 

meeting adjourned at 6:29 PM. 
 

Respectfully submitted,   

 

 

Brian Mayry, Clerk 


